
DATE _____________________ 
 

PLUMAS-SIERRA 
 

4-H PROJECT 
HORSE IDENTIFICATION 

 
 
I WILL BE ENTERING _________________________ 

       (HORSE’S NAME) 
 

IN HORSEMASTERSHIP  and/or 
THE PLUMAS-SIERRA COUNTY FAIR 

 
MEMBER’S NAME____________________________TODAY'S DATE__________ 

 

PLUMAS-SIERRA 
4-H PROJECT 

HORSE IDENTIFICATION 
COMPLETE THIS SECTION FOR BOTH OWNED AND LEASED HORSES 

 
I WILL BE ENTERING _________________________ 
    (HORSE’S NAME) 
 

IN THIS YEARS FAIR AND/OR HORSE MASTERSHIP 
 

This horse is owned  leased       by me. 

  
IDENTIFYING CHARACTERISTICS ARE: 
 ________________________________   _______________ 
   (COLOR)     (SEX) 
 
AND SPECIAL IDENTIFYING MARKS ARE: 

_____________________________________________ 
(BRAND, BLAZE, STOCKING, ETC.) 
 
   MEMBER’S SIGNATURE__________________________________ 
 
       CLUB___________________________________ 
 
   LEADER’S SIGNATURE____________________________________ 

 
THIS SECTION TO BE FILLED OUT FOR LEASED HORSES ONLY 

 
This 4-H Horse Project member will be responsible for this animal’s care and well being during 

the period of April 1st, or before, through September 1st of the current year. 
 

Signed 
 

___________________________________________ 
(lessor) 

 
____________________________________________ 

(printed name) 
 

_____________________________________________ 
(relationship, if any to 4-H member) 

 
Guidelines for this form are outlined on the back of this form and must be read and followed explicitly. 



 

 

All Horse ID and Lease Papers are due into the 

Cooperative Extension 4-H Office on or before April 1st.  

You may turn in ID papers for as many horses as you like.  

You will have until May 1st to decide which horse you will 

use.   

 

 

If your ID paper comes in after April 1st , but before May 

1st, you will be assessed a 10 point penalty off Saturday’s 

Horsemastership score.  IF YOUR PAPER COMES IN 

ON OR AFTER MAY 1ST, YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE 

TO PARTICIPATE. 

 

 

In case of injury or illness to a horse, a note from the vet 

will be required in order to use another horse.  This will 

need to be brought to the attention of the 

Horsemastership Committee. 

 

 

Any other circumstances that will require you to use  a 

horse other than the one you have ID’d as yours, you will 

need to get a hold of the Horsemastership Committee for 

approval. 

 

Note: You must be enrolled in the horse project by April 

1st of the current year to participate in Horsemastership. 


